TIERRA WEST, LLC

May 2, 2018

Ms. Kym Dicome, Chairwoman
Development Review Board
City of Albuquerque

P.O. Box 1293

Albuguerque, NM 87103

RE: REQUEST FOR 1 WEEK DEFERRAL
UTILITY TRAILER SALES
FINAL SIGN-OFF, EPC-APPROVED SDP FOR BUILDING PERMIT
TR 3 PLAT OF TRS 1 THRU 12 AVALON SUBDIVISION UNIT §
PROJECT# 1008583, CASE# 18DRB-70113

1-800-245-3102

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Dear Chairwoman Dicome:

Tierra West, LLC, on behalf of Utility Trailer Sales, requests a one-week deferral from the
May 2, 2018 hearing to the May 9, 2018 Development Review Board hearing for the above-
referenced project. The deferral is requested to allow more time for the Albuquerque
Bernalillo County Water Utility Authority to issue the availability statement for the project.

fax (505) 858-1118
tierrawestllc.com

if you have any guestions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

5571 Midway Park Pl. NE

(505) 858-3100

Vince Carrica, P.E.

JN: 2017041
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